
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good spirits. As part of our commitment to promoting mental 

well-being within our community, we are excited to announce the launch of our Church Mental 

Health Support Program. 

This program is designed to provide a safe and welcoming space for individuals seeking support 

for mental health challenges. Our team of trained volunteers is here to listen, offer guidance, and 

provide necessary resources. 

Program Details: 

• Start Date: [Insert Start Date] 

• Meeting Time: [Insert Meeting Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

• Contact: [Insert Contact Information] 

We believe that every person is valuable and deserving of support. Whether you are going 

through a tough time or just need someone to talk to, we encourage you to join us. 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need more information. We look forward to 

supporting one another in faith and healing. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


